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What Are the International E-Learning Awards?
The International E-Learning Awards are given each year for the best
work in e-learning, mobile learning, and blended learning.

Who Is Eligible to Enter?

Any organization may enter; any e-learning course or product for use
in business or industry may be submitted. While the entry form must
be in English, the product may be in any language and will be
evaluated by native speakers of the product's language.

How Are the Winners Chosen?

Winning entries are selected by our International Review Committee.
Entries are evaluated for a variety of attributes. These include, among
others, educational soundness and effectiveness, usability, and
overall significance.

How Do | Enter?
Complete the submission form at www.ielassoc.org under the Awards

Program tab.
Pay the entry fee of $99 ($79 for IELA members).

When Are Submissions Due?
Submissions are due on March 1, 2013.

When Will the Winners Be Announced?
The winners will be announced on June 14th, 2013, at the ICELW
conference (www.icelw.org) in New York. You do not need to be in

New York in order to win.

What if | Have Questions?
Contact us at info@ielassoc.org.
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